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A Message from your Exalted Ruler
Members All,
Since this is the last one of these I will ever do, I think I will have a little fun. I hope everyone enjoyed their Christmas and 
New Year’s and that this new year will bring you everything you wanted. I want to thank Jody and Lisa and all their help 
for putting on one of the best bowling tournaments in recent years. That’s not saying that the past ones haven’t been great 
but they did bring in more teams and everyone seemed to have a great time. Robert and his crew did an excellent job on 
the prime rib and the suppers were amazing. Even though the Super Bowl game was a waste of time, the activities at the 
Lodge kept a lot of people entertained. The shuffleboard and corn hole tournaments were very well-attended and enjoyed.

I want to thank this past year’s officers for making this year very easy. We accomplished a lot this year. I hope we built a 
good foundation for the future officers to build on. I wish the coming year’s officers all the best and want to let them know 
that even though I won’t be involved in any form, I’ll still be available for help. The advice might not be too good, but I’ll be 
around.

As I said before, thank you all for making this year great and I wish nothing but the best for the Elks in the 
coming years.
Fraternally,
Gary Hinesley, PERx4

A Chukkle or Two from McGoo
We were visiting with our Minister friend, ole Readin Psalms, and he told us a story related to him by  his 
Catholic Priest friend...
A young woman enters a confessional and relates her offenses to the Priest. After she has finished, they have 
a brief conversation during which, the Priest asks her if she has a job.  She replies, “Yes, I’m a Gyno-hypo-
gymnologist.” This totally confuses the Priest and he confesses to her that he has no idea what that might be.  
She says, “I’ll step outside the confessional and show you.” She exits, then goes through several complicated 
acrobatic gyrations while the Priest watches. While he was watching the girl, he overheard two elderly women 
who had been watching her as well. One says to the other, “Ain’t no way I’m going in that confessional.  The 
Priest’s penance is way too severe.” 
I got a bunch of these shorts from a dear friend at our Church and thought I might share a few with you...
 I just read that 4,153,237 people got married last year.  I don’t mean to cause any trouble but shouldn’t that 
be an even number?  
Today a man knocked on my door and asked for a small donation towards the new local swimming pool ... I 
gave him a glass of water. 
I want to die peacefully in my sleep, like my grandfather. Not screaming and yelling like the passengers riding 
with him in his car. 
If I had a dollar for every girl that found me unattractive, they would eventually find me attractive. 
I find it ironic that the colors red, white, and blue stand for freedom until they are flashing behind you. 
A recent study has found that women who carry a little extra weight, live longer than the men who mention it.
With that, I will close for this issue.  Hope you all have all you could ever hope for and suffer from eternal 
happiness. 



Drop Tine Lounge News
First I would congratulate the 2019 Bowling Committee on a successful tournament this year.   I also want thank all the 
volunteers that helped with the tournament and everyone that donated food. Because of your help and your generosity it 
made the tournament a success.  A special thanks’ to the Kitchen Crew.

Thank You, too, Robert and crew for great job on the Anniversary Dinner on 2/9.

We had a nice turn out for the Valentine Dinner, 2/16, Shirley and Gary did a great job with help of the Stampede Hockey 
Players as the servers. Thank You All

I want congratulate all those that were elected to be our Lodge Officers and those appointed Officers for the upcoming 
year (2019-2020).

100 Club on March 2nd, this one will have a double drawing (Feb/Mar) and Shepherd Pie will be the meal. Several Friday 
dinners are TBD as of this writing watch for info around the Lodge or in your weekly emails.  We are always looking for 
volunteer cooks for Tuesdays and Fridays.  Contact me if you would like to help.

Club Manager, Jim 

From the Desk of the Secretary
Well happy Spring everyone,

Your 2019-20 dues notices have been mailed and you should have them by now.  Please pay when you can but by 
March 31st.  We have many things on the horizon for the coming months.  Stay informed better by signing up for email 
notifications.  Please sign the form if you received one with your dues notice and return with your dues.

Remember, even if you don’t come to the Lodge very often your dues helps support over 25 different charities and groups 
around town every year.

Remember we will be voting on some building improvements at the March 20th meeting.

Do we have writers in our membership?  We have several Grants each year that we could use your help in acquiring.  
Contact me if you can help.

As always email or call me about any questions or concerns you have and I will try to help,

Ron Newnum, Secretary

NEEDED

SOFTBALL PLAYERS
MEN’S & CO-ED
Send Email to
Ron Newnum

What’s for Dinner?
Let us know what you would like to 

have on the Friday Dinner Menu.
Contact Jim

Any and All 
Drinks
50¢ off

Monday-Friday
3 - 6 pm
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CORN BEEF
AND CABBAGE
DAN &SHANE

6:30 pm

Q♥



LODGE OFFICERS:
Exalted Ruler – Gary Hinesley
Leading Knight – Randy Moss
Loyal Knight– Perry Helgeson
Lecturing Knight – Marv Klapal
Secretary – Ron Newnum
Treasurer – Tim Allen
Tiler – Abigail Smith
Esquire – Mikey Trujillo
Chaplain – Dan Shadakofsky
Inner Guard – Jim Robinson

Trustees/House Committee:
1 yr. Trustee – Susie Gallup
2 yr. Trustee – Gary McKee
3 yr. Trustee – Dwayne Pauli
4 yr. Trustee – Bob Fisch
5 yr. Trustee – Shirley Puente

Deadline for the May/June Newsletter is Saturday, April 20, 2019.

Elks Lodge 660
307-514-5717

Want your newsletter subscription
changed to online? 

See bartender for permission form to send
electronically to your personal email/gmail.

Welding Shop & Mfg. LLC
Paulibuilt Trailers

"For All Your Welding & Trailer Needs"

GeraldJoAnnGaryDwayne
Pauli

307-632-3294
Fax 307-778-2021

508 E 1st Street Cheyenne, WY 82007
Maintenance and Fabrication

Trailers  Hitches  Trailer Parts  Wrought Iron Handrails

SHOW CASE YOUR BUSINESS
ELKS NEWSLETTER AND WEBSITE

BUSINESS CARD AD $100 PER YEAR
CALL THE LODGE @

307-514-5717


